

NEW YORK STATE POLICE

DIVISION HEADQUARTERS 1220 WASHINGTON AVENUE ALBANY, NEW YORK 12226-2252

HARRY J. CORBITT SUPERINTENDENT

July 3, 2008

Mr. Dennis J. Schnur Chairman of the Board Federal Drug Agents Foundation 380 North Broadway, 2nd Floor Jericho, New York 11753

Dear Mr. Schnur:

I thank you and all the members of the Federal Drug Agents Foundation for hosting the dinner at the Friars Club on June 25, 2008. I appreciated the opportunity to meet my counterparts from the various federal agencies in the New York City area in an informal fashion, and as a result of these interactions, I am sure each of our agencies will be better able to accomplish our respective missions.

It was also my pleasure to meet with the members of the Board of Directors, and I look forward to furthering these relationships as well. Please personally thank them for me at your next meeting.

Sincerely,

Harry U. Corbit Superintendent